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Legal Notice-Warning
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 7
District Budget Hearing

The electors and those entitled to vote in town meetings in the towhs of Barkhamsted,
Colebrook, New Hartford and Norfolk, Connecticut are hereby notified and warned that a remote
district hearing for the Regional School District No, 7 will be held on Monday, April 27, 2020 at
7:00 p.m. via livestreaming at which public hearing the proposed budget for the fiscal year
commencing July 1, 2020 will be presented. Any person may recommend the inclusion or
deletion of expenditures, Any such recommendations, along with comments and questions from
the public can be sent to the following email address at any time up to and through the hearing:
publicinput@nwr7.org. Any recommendations, comments and questions will be read by the
Chair and addressed at the hearing where possible. The instructions on how to access this remote
hearing can be found on the Board of Education agenda for the hearing, which is posted on the
tespective town websites and on the District’s website at www.nwi7.com. A copy of the
proposed 2020-2021 District budget can also be found on the District’s website, The Region 7
Board of Education intends to vote on the adoption of the 2020-2021 budget at its regular
meeting on Wednesday, May 13%, 2020 at 6:00 PM.

Dated at Winsted, Connecticut,
this 15th day of April, 2020

Molly Sexton Read, Chair ‘
Regional Board of Education
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